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 Richenda Walford 

for BCAAC

COMMNT2016/5857/P 05/11/2016  11:25:25 This application was discussed at a recent BCAAC meeting and there was strong opposition due to the 

precedent it would set, for listed buildings in a Conservation Area.  However, if the authorities can’t 

control the ASB such that the residents feel safe then they have to be allowed to protect themselves.  

Any gates installed must not be allowed to set a precedent.  A strong need must be demonstrated before 

permission is granted and any permissions should always be temporary.

An alternative approach would be to install movement-sensitive lights.   These could be installed so as 

to respect the buildings, in a way that the gates cannot.

If the gates are installed this has to be a temporary arrangement, for a specified period of time.  They 

must not open across the pavement.  They should be designed as exact replicas of the original railings, 

not like the thin, cheap railing copies which are sometimes installed elsewhere.
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